· Parents of Saplings
· Parents of Seedlings
Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]On the first Monday back after the holidays on the 24th February 2020 we will be having a forest school day. Please will you send your child in warm, old clothes, suitable shoes (preferably wellies) and a waterproof coat. Thanks EYFS/Year 1 

